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Industry Consultation on Recycling Market Changes

That the Environmental Services Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:

That CRD Bylaw No. 3881 be maintained in its current form with staff continuing to consult with

industry stakeholders regarding recycling markets and using the discretionary powers of the bylaw

accordingly with regard to the disposal of unmarketable recyclable materials.
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